
 

 

Memorandum 
 
 
To:  Gold Coast Health Plan Providers  
 
From:   Anne Freese, Pharm D., Director of Pharmacy  
 
Re:    Medi-Cal Rx Communications  
 
Date:  November 17, 2021 
 
 
As we approach the upcoming transition to Medi-Cal Rx on January 1, 2022, the state 
Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) has been increasing its communications. If you 
haven’t done so already, please subscribe to the Medi-Cal Rx Subscription Service 
(MCRxSS) to receive the updates directly. 
 
Recent communications include: 

• User Administration Console (UAC) Registration – Alternate Address 
• Medi-Cal Rx Provider Training Details 
• Changes to the Contract Drugs List (CDL) 

DHCS also distributed a memo from Magellan Medicaid Administration, Inc. to support 
provider awareness and readiness prior to go-live. 
 
If you have any questions about the transition to Medi-Cal Rx and how to access these 
communications, please feel free to email me at afreese@goldchp.org. 

https://mcrxsspages.dhcs.ca.gov/Medi-CalRxDHCScagov-Subscription-Sign-Up
https://mcrxsspages.dhcs.ca.gov/Medi-CalRxDHCScagov-Subscription-Sign-Up
https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/provider/bulletins/2021.11_A_Alert_User_Administration_Console_UAC_Registration-Alternate_Address.pdf
https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/provider/bulletins/2021.09_A_Medi-Cal_Rx_Web_Portal_Training_Details.pdf
https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/provider/bulletins/2021.11_A_Alert_Medi-Cal_Rx_Contract_Drugs_List.pdf
https://www.goldcoasthealthplan.org/media/r/60461c927e434283b9e17d2bee333427/20211117_providerupdate_medical_rx_communications-magellan_memo-p.pdf
mailto:afreese@goldchp.org

